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Three SWOSU Retiring Faculty Honored
at Reception
04.28.2011

 
Southwestern Oklahoma State University retiring faculty were honored with a recent
retirement reception on the Weatherford campus. Honored were (seated) Dr. Jill Jones
of the Department of Language and Literature and (back from left) Dr. Terry Segress of
the Department of Music and Dr. Les Price of the Department of Distance Learning. The
reception was hosted by the SWOSU Faculty Senate.


